BRIGGS RANCH

Members of the Southern Texas PGA,

It is my intention to run to represent you this election cycle at the Southern Texas PGA
Annual Meeting in College Station. Over the last 12 years | have been in the section, | have been
able to serve on a few committees, but | feel now is a great time for me to become more
involved than previously. | feel that my experience in the section and with my interactions with
you over the last 12 years has given me insight into what members of your section care about.
Over my time in the section the board of directors has done a fantastic job of pushing us
forward and making our section so successful. It has been great to see the growth of our Junior
Tours, the increase in purses for events and our overall financial stability and long-term plans.
One of my goals running for an At-Large Position is to be more involved in the decisions made
to benefit our membership, | feel we can target a more personalized service to our membership
with education, professional events, junior events, and continue developing our Foundation.
Targeting our younger members will add to the longevity of the success our section has had. It
is important to get the next wave of young professionals involved in our Section.

Thank you for your time and support. | hope to see you at College Station this winter
and in 2025 | will be able to represent you as an At-Large position on the STPGA Board of
Directors.
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Mike Frost | Head Golf Professional | PGA
Briggs Ranch Golf Club | 2818 Rustlers Trail, San Antonio, TX 78245
michael-frost@briggsgolf.com




